
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

A Step in Time…           22nd November 2024   

 
 
Dear Parents,  

 

EYFS have an exciting project called ‘A Step in Time’ coming up in January and for 

this we would love your support.   

 

Do you have a more mature family member (A Grandparent) who would be happy to 

come and talk to the children about their childhood and life in the past?  If so please let 

your child’s class teacher know.  

 

Also, on Tuesday 28th January we have Sarah B (A professional biscuit maker) coming 

to school to do a workshop with the children. For this to be able to take place we are 

asking for a £2.50 contribution from each child. This will mean each child will be able 

to professionally decorate a biscuit with Sarah for the Grandparents Tea Party on 

Thursday 30th January, where a Grandparent/older family member (not a parent) will 

be invited into school to celebrate with us. Payment can be made via wisepay, or the 

exact cash can be handed in at the office by Friday 17th January. 

 

Information and pictures of biscuits made by Sarah are on her website. She does some 

fabulous workshops at her home and other locations too!  

 

 
 

Website: www.biscuitsbysarahb.co.uk,  

Facebook: biscuitsbysarahb,  

Instagram: biscuitsbysarahb 

 
Thanks,  

EYFS Team       

 
 

http://www.biscuitsbysarahb.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/biscuitsbysarahb/
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